
From:  Paula Summers <summersstarr21@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  10/11/2018 03:30:26 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

I live on the other side of the 101fwy, up Argyle Avenue, In a Senior building. I don't have a car 
and I have to walk everywhere! There Is already way too much traffic In Hollywood! I am so afraid 
now, that I will be hit and killed by a truck or car! There Realisticly, Is no place to put any 
more people In Hollywood!!! It's a complete nightmare already!!! By the weekend, there Is no food, 
water or medicine left In the stores! The noise of so many cars and trucks trying to Get on the 
101 Fwy. Is Insane now!!! They honk, yell and race to get on the on ramp now!!! They do U-turns 
and come so close to hitting me now!!! They don't stop now when I get lights to walk. Also, are 
you really even considering letting these developers build such high buildings??? This Is historic 
Hollywood!!! Your going to turn It Into New York??? The tourists that flock here, want to see the 
Old Famous Hollywood!!! You can get rid of Starline Tours!!! They are Not coming from all over the 
world to get hit by too many cars and trucks, they are Not coming here to Not be able to dine, 
drink !!!Do you really think they want to see high rises???They never ask me where are the high 
rise buildings??? This would be Insane, If you let these huge buildings be built!!! I find It hard 
to believe that you would even consider It!!! Also, what would the crime be then, with hundreds of 
more people??? How many more homeless people would be here, begging for money??? It's a disaster 
waiting to happen!!! Please don't let this happen, I would have to move!!! Please say No to these 
developers!!! Thank you for reading this, Paula Summers, 1924 Argyle Avenue, Apt. 301, Hollywood, 
CA 90068
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